

# TOWER VIEWS

April 18, 2013

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF

Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

#### nearing extinction

i seem
to have
lost my gauge.
the world
is reading ahead
and i'm still
on the last page.
i feel i'm fading
moving too slowly
the times shoot by
i'm a dinosaur and
this is the ice age.



d maggi

## Next Sunday - NO 8:30 SERVICE

10: 30- Angelus Choir Presentation



In addition to a wheelchair that was purchased several months ago, a new microphone stand has been given in memory of Nelson Henny!



Warren D. Smith, Janice Sloan and Ann Moberly <u>Serving in the U.S. Military</u> Tiffany Cox - US Navy

Let us remember our world's leaders in our prayers.



Our church has "adopted" the tutoring program at Camino Verdad Y Vida UMC. This is a ministry to those in need in Northeast KC. Reverend Gustavo Morales is the pastor in charge and has done great

things for many in the neighborhood. Our Outreach Committee has committed \$4,800 to fund this ministry. If you are able to donate toward this commitment please do so by Sunday April 21. Thank you for your generosity.



#### Attention All Youth:

"It all started with a cow"

The 2013 UMYF Mission Trip is in Perryville, Arkansas, June 13,14,15,16. Our Mission will be Heifer International, ending world hunger and poverty. Please sign up outside Jennifer's office no later than May 1st!

## **High School Seniors**

It is time to honor our high school graduates and we would like to recognize them with a display in the Green Room during the month of May.

Please bring a recent photograph (framed

please only a recent photograph (framed please) to the church office by May 1 so it can be included in the display.

#### Calendar of Events

Sunday, April 21

8:30 - Early Worship

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, April 22

8:00 - Staff Meeting

6:00 - Handbells

Wednesday, April 24

10:00 - Bible Study

3:00 - UMYF

3:30 - Angelus Choir

6:00 - Chancel Band

7:00 - Chancel Choir



Worship Assistants



Greeters- John and Janet Mansfield Ralph and Linda Sites

Ushers - Carroll and Judy McVeigh

Gathering Music - 8:30 - David Cummings

10:30 - Marnie Bellamy

Children's Sermon-Debbie Mitchel

Acolytes - Abbie Dameron and Natalie Wagoner

On Sunday, May 19, we will honor our High School Graduates with a special time of recognition. At 9:30 a.m. the graduates and their families will gather in the gym for a special breakfast prepared by the parents of the Junior class. A time of recognition will take place at the 10:30 worship service.

Congratulations to the Clinton UMC Class of 2013:

Meghan Barr Austin Cates Megan Bremer Maggie Fenwick

Doug Hutcherson

Madison Shoemaker

Janie Wetzel

### 4-H needs our help!

Alex Jones is doing a service project this year collecting pull tabs. He is trying to collect 1 million pull tabs for Children's Mercy Ronald McDonald House of KC. This is a community wide pull. He is including the school district, all 4-H clubs, the library, the community center and even Hawthorn Bank. The bank will give a donation per pound and then a \$500 bonus if the pull is over 1 million tabs. There is a collection box outside on the counter by the soda machine for those who would like to drop off their tabs. Alex can bring or send you more information if you would like it. Thank you for all your support of our local youth!

#### Save the Date!



The Prayer Pal revelation lunch will be on May 5, 2013 at 11:30 a.m., after the 10:30 service. Don't forget to check the table for unclaimed gifts. Also make sure to get your items on the table before the dinner so your prayer pal will receive them before we are all done!

#### The Cub Scouts need our help!

The local cub scouts are in need of 2 liter bottles with the cap. They are doing a project this summer during camp and will need at least 150!

You can bring your 2 liter bottles into the church office and the Scouts will pick them up from there. Thank you for your help!

## Have You Recently Moved?

We depend on you to help us keep our records up to date. Please notify the church office of

any change of address or phone number as soon as you can so that our membership information is current.

